
From: jack.albin  
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2021 1:56 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] river road 

  

Hello 

I am a senior citizen in London who has been golfing at city courses for 20 years. 

I wish to make the following points to be considered regarding the River Road golf course issue. 

1 the availability of River Road makes booking a golf tee off time in the city more reasonable 

2 I live in North LondonAnd do find that getting to River Road golf course is a  longer than Thames and 
Fanshawe 

I don't know what the tee Off bookings are likeBut I suspect they're lower than Thames and Fanshawe 

3 there are ways to make bookings at River Road higher; 

some of my thoughts 

offer a lower rate for booking River Road than the other two courses; For example if it was five dollars 
lower would that increase tee off times but increase volume. 

Offer a deal on booking of carts at River Road; I personally always use a cart. 

Offer a deal with lower prices if a foursome books together 

offer a deal on food and beverage that the other two courses don't have. 

 
  

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jack Albin 

 

mailto:cpsc@london.ca

